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To Novi Community School District Parents and Community Members: 

 

After the school year ends on June 12, we will enter a new phase in our district. 

Slowly we will begin to reopen our buildings for use. 

 

But, we will not go from no use at all to complete use like it used to be.  

 

We will have guidelines and parameters in place.  We will follow the guidelines of 

the state, our Oakland County Health Department, and our own understanding of 

the virus and its spread. 

 

Programs this summer will be slightly different than they have been in the past. 

Every program will communicate clearly its approach.  There will be similarities 

in all that we do with some unique approaches based on the age of students and the 

activity. 

 

We will communicate clearly, and in many different ways, the guidelines. 

 

Other districts may take a different approach.  I am in touch with every other 

Oakland County school district and know that everyone is doing the best they can.  

 

If you have ideas or thoughts on how we are doing things, please feel free to share. 

Know that we are focused on continuing to create our Novi Community School 

District community as a place where students can learn, grow, and be safe. 

 

Summer camps will run this summer.  Our Community Education Office 

encourages you to register on their website.   

 Go to our website.  

 The Community tab.  

 The Community Education link.  

 The Care link in the drop down.  

 And then the Summer Camp link.  

Or you can find the Summer Camp link here:  

 https://ecec.novi.k12.mi.us/programs/care  
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Summer school will be held.  We have a great plan to ensure student safety and 

know that our program can be held.  We are just working out some details and 

waiting for official permission.  Please register if you are interested in summer 

school. It is also on the Community Education page or here:   

https://ecec.novi.k12.mi.us/programs/summer-school  

 

Gratefully and Appreciatively, 

Steve M. Matthews, Ed.D. 

Superintendent 
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